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SUBJECT: OVERVIEW OF HANFORD TANK WASTE DEIS REVIEW

4%g4
In response to your Instructions, I have coordinated an overview of the staff's
Hanford Tank Waste DEIS Review. This overview has been completed. I have
received input from Ted Johnson, T. Cardone, P. Bembia, and D. Goode. Their
notes to me are enclosed for your review. Due to other conflicts, Cardone was
unable to provide comments to me until 10/23. I have also reexamined the DEIS
review with respect to hydrogeology and have no major technical problems with
our staff comments.

Please note that Ted Johnson's concerns are the only ones that remain, but they
appear to be significant. His suggested changes for the DEIS review are
enclosed, including a deletion on page 4 of the detailed comment section and a

'.change on page 5 (see enclosure from Ted). I recommend that Johnson's comments
be passed on to Regis Boyle of RP.
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Neil M. Coleman
Hydrology Section, WMGT
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